
COUNCIL MEETING
Wednesday 16 February 2022, 2.00pm
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Meeting Number: 467
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting in 
person, you can access a live stream 
through Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
COVIDSafe requirements apply when 
attending the Council Chambers, 
including checking in, wearing masks and 
providing your vaccination status.
Please contact the Governance team for 
questions about Council Meetings.
All Council Meeting dates for 2022 can be 
found on Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates
WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

from the random selection part of the process.
If you haven’t received a copy, you can jump 
online and complete yours at  
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au. The survey 
closes on 20 February so please make sure 
you complete it as soon as possible.
STREETLIGHT UPGRADE PROJECT
In an effort to reduce energy usage and 
increase safety for our community, South 
Gippsland Shire Council, alongside East 
Gippsland Shire Council and Wellington Shire 
Council, is undertaking a bulk streetlight 
replacement project.
The upgrades began last week and will 
progress across the Shire until the end of 
March.
For more information or to ask any questions, 
please contact Brad Kijlstra-Shone on  
03 5662 9200.
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

REQUEST FOR TENDER
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:
RFT/316 – Internal Audit Services
Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
Tenders close Monday 28 February 2022 at 
2.00pm AEDST.
COMMUNITY SURVEY CLOSING SOON
South Gippsland Shire Council is currently 
undertaking a community survey to help 
us gain an in-time snapshot of what our 
community loves about South Gippsland, 
our challenges and priorities. The results will 
then be used to develop a regional profile that 
will be used to guide policy, future planning, 
decision making, strategy and program 
development.
Some households will have received a survey 
in the mail, while others won’t, but that doesn’t 
mean we don’t want to hear from you. If you 
have received a physical copy, please complete 
that or follow the link you were given. It will 
help us understand who completed the survey 

Bookings for ‘A Day on the Course’ are 
now open. Featuring an impressive 
line-up of popular Australian artists 
and local performers the Invy Horn 
Jam, this event is not to be missed.
The event will be held at the Stony 
Creek racecourse on Saturday 19 
February. Tickets are on sale now for 
$15 per person, with children under 15 
free. Gates open at 2.30pm and the 
event closes at 10.30pm.
A market-like set up will be a key 
feature of the day with a variety of 
local stallholders attending. A variety 
of food options will be available as well 
as wine, beer and other beverages. A 
Day on the Course is a fully licensed, 

family-friendly event.
A Day on the Course is being 
coordinated by South Gippsland 
Shire Council and has been made 
possible by funding from the Victorian 
Responsible Gambling Foundation 
and the Victorian Government’s 
Outdoor Activation Program. The event 
location was selected to highlight that 
racecourses can be enjoyed for more 
than gambling, and it is a delightful 
place to spend a relaxing day, listening 
to live music.
To find out more and to book your 
tickets, please visit  
www.adayonthecourse.com.au 

A Great Day Out? A Day on the Course, of course!

South Gippsland Shire Council News

Community Grants Round 
Two Open
Grants are available in the following categories:
Minor Projects and Equipment Grant (up to 
$5,000), Major Projects and Equipment Grant 
(up to $10,000), Festival and Events Grant (up to 
$10,000) and Planning and Development Reports 
(up to $10,000).
Applications close midnight 31 March 2022.
To read the guidelines and submit your 
application, please visit 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/grants


